CAPAY VALLEY VISION

Preserving a sense of place

Calendar Announcement For More Information

June 1, 2005 Contact: Thomas Nelson
(530) 796-4160
thomas@capayvalleyvision.org

Capay Valley Vision Open House in Esparto

ESPARTO—The public is invited to attend an open house at Capay Valley Vision’s new
office located in downtown Esparto. The mixer, co-hosted with the Esparto District
Chamber of Commerce, is Wednesday, June 8, 7:00-9:00 p.m. at 16915 Yolo Avenue
(formerly the Yolo Avenue Gallery).

The graduate class of UC Davis’ Dr. Ted K. Bradshaw will present their findings
and plan for community-based economic development in the region, starting at 7:30
p.m. Local, light refreshments, sponsored by NAU California Crop Insurance Services,
will be served in the beautiful outdoor back courtyard. Come celebrate this addition to
Esparto’s downtown!

For more information, please call Chelsea Becker at 787-3353.
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